September 27, 2011

Bob Richardson

Chief Engineer
WSPA-TV

250 International Drive
Spartanburg, SC 29303

RE: Request to Accept Interference
Dear Bob,

WYFF agrees to accept the interference proposed in the document you sent dated August
17,2011 to WYFF translators WO9AS, W10AL, and W11AU. This acceptance is based
on WSPA’s agreement to accept interference from W11AU-D in the event WYFF
increases power of that translator.

Sincerely,
Qu.%@/a ke
Douglas Durkee

WYFF4
Director of Broadcast Operations
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